United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT .
Rio Puerco Resource Area
435 Montano N.E. .
701-92-0004 Albuquerque, New Mexico 87107 ”JJG
3160 (017) C}J
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Robert L. Bayless
P.O. Box 168
Farmington, NM 87499

Dear Mr. Bayless:

-
Y

We are returning your Application for Permit to Drill (APD) for the Ap’agme_Bgrp\#f\;ell located in

/’h Section 33, T. 23 N., R. 2 W., lease #701-92-0004. The APD was approved on May 5, 1993, and our
“ records show the well was never drilled.  Should you decide to drill the well, please resubmit the APD.

If you have any questions, please call Angie Medina-Jones of my staff at (505) 761-8910.

Sincerely,
-7
S0-p4/3-906§93
Joe Incardine
Joe Incardine
Chief, Lands & Minerals
cc:

BlA-Harold Tecube
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